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Dear Parents, 

Upholding the Race Equality Pledge in Lewisham 

We are now repeating our surveys in school two years after the initial survey and Lewisham 
have introduced a parent baseline survey to identify the impact of our work to Tackle Race 
Inequality In our schools. 

The survey is now live until the end of term, and we need as many parent responses in 
that time as possible. Responses will be stored securely and results reported in the 
aggregate, rather than in terms of individual schools. 

Please click on the link below to participate; 
 
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7424754/Lewisham-Race-Equality-Parent-Baseline-Survey 
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